
 

GUIDELINES FOR HALLOWEEN ACTIVITIES 
 

The following are important rules that need to be observed during 
our Halloween Parade, which will take place on Friday, October 31st, 
2025, at 9:00 a.m. 

 Alternate activities will be provided for those students whose 
parents do not want them participating in Halloween activities. 
All students should attend school on this day.  
 

 Students will come to school wearing their costumes. If you 
would like them to remove their costumes while at school as to 
not damage them, please have your children either wear their 
costumes over clothes or bring a change of clothes. 
 

 No weapons or replica weapons are to be brought to school. 
 

 No costumes may include props or equipment that is unsafe.  
 

 Mask may not completely obscure the identity of the student. 
However, masks may be worn during a parade or other specific 
activity, provided that safety is not hindered.  
 

 No costume can be worn that is unsafe or that may create a 
safety hazard. Costumes may not impair a student’s vision or 
movement (e.g., ability to climb stairs). 
 

 Costumes shall not be demeaning to any person or group based 
on age, disability, ethnicity, gender, gender identity, nationality, 
race, religion, sex, sexual orientation or to any individual staff 
or student at the school. 
 
 
 


